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Halloween Costume Party & 
Movie Night 
Join us Saturday, October 28th from 6:00 - 9:00pm for 
dancing, games, snacks, movies, and a costume contest!  We 
love our Halloween Movie Nights and know you do, too.  You 
must register in advance for this event.  $15 cash only - see 
Denise if you don’t have a permission slip.  

Cimino Dance Apparel 
Apparel only comes once a year!  Show off your dance pride 
with our favorite designs.  This year we’re bringing back our 
most popular grey boatneck arabesque sweatshirt.  If you 
are in Harry Potter Ballet, we are offering the maroon long 
sleeve tee again.  Dance apparel makes great Christmas 
presents!  Order forms and payment are due by November 
17th.  
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At a Glance… 

Halloween Costume 
Party  
& Movie Night 

Saturday, October 28th 
6:00 - 9:00pm 
MUST REGISTER IN ADVANCE 
$15 Cash only 
Dancing, Games, Snacks, 
Costume Contest, and movies! 

Dance Apparel 

Apparel order form is attached 
to this newsletter.  Forms and 
payment are due back 
Tuesday, November 7th.  

Harry Potter Ballet 

Performance will take place 
Saturday, December 16th at 
Elk Grove High School.  

Holiday Traveling 
Show 

Sunday, December 17th.  Stay 
tuned for participating classes!

NOVEMBER 
Cimino Dance Studio  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Harry Potter Ballet 
“The Prisoner of Azkaban” will be held at the EGHS Theater 
on Saturday, December 16th.  All are encouraged to support 
your fellow dancers and enjoy this magical ballet adventure!  
Tickets are $10, cash only, and go on sale November 15th. 
 
Harry Potter Ballet Dancers:  An extra rehearsal will take 
place Saturday, November 18th from 1:00-3:30pm.  There 
will be no rehearsals Tuesday, November 14th or Monday, 
November 20th.   

Holiday Traveling Show 
Each year we volunteer our time and travel to different 
nursing homes to share our passion for dance.  This year’s 
travel date will be Sunday, December 17th.  There will be 
10-12 classes chosen to participate (including Harry Potter 
Ballet) and those classes will begin learning routines this 
month.  We love this event and we hope all that are chosen 
to participate will commit to this day of fun and dance.   

Costumes 
This month students will get measured and costume forms 
will go out.  Be prepared for costume forms and payments to 
be due back before Christmas break. 

 
A Special Reminder... 

A gentle reminder that tuition is due the first of the 
month. Also, it is very important that students arrive for 
class on time and prepared to dance. Please make sure 
your dancers are in proper dress code (no jeans, tights 
must be worn under shorts, leotards for ballet, hair up). 

Thank you for your constant support. Any questions, 
comments, or concerns are greatly appreciated. My 
office is always open. 

Thank you, 
Denise Cimino & Family 
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Holiday Closings 

Thanksgiving:   
Closed November 23rd - 26th 

Christmas/New Year:  
Closed December 21st - January 
2nd — Classes resume January 
3rd 
**UPDATED** 


